
Zone Coordinator’s Meeting, Wednesday May 6, 2015 in the QC Boardroom, CEES 

As the May-August 2015 Teaching Practice Season begins, the Teaching Practice Coordinator Mr. 

Timothy Maonga called a meeting for all zone coordinators. 

In the meeting, Mr Maonga was categorical on the quality of supervision expected of each member. 

Zone coordinators present were reminded to ensure they carried out their specific duties with the 

diligence expected of them.  

We wish all students on teaching practice the best as they embark on this important academic activity. 


